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Form 

 
Date 4/16/03 
Problem being researched: Raising voters Political 
Conscience so that citizens know that the vote can 
change problems like corruption. 
 
1.  Source of information. 
 Name: Rene Salazar 
 Address: PO Box 414 Nogales, AZ 85621 
 
2.  Request information about the problem. 
a.  How serious is this problem in our community?  I 
believe that this problem is not too serious in our 
community, it is ok right know with the voters we have 
and voting will not end corruption. 
 
b.  How widespread is the problem in our state or 
nation?  This problem is not widespread in our state 
or nation, people are voting in many parts of our 
state and nation. 
 
c.  Why is this a problem that should be handled by 
government?  Should anyone else also take 
responsibility for solving the problem?  Why?  I think 
that the problem should be handled by the government.  
The government should handle this problem because the 
community are only doind this to obey them. 
 
d.  Which of the following do you think is true? 
 
There is no law or policy for dealing with the 
problem. Yes   No X  
 
The law for dealing with the problem is not adequate.  
Yes   No X  
 
The law for dealing with the problem is adequate, but 
it is not being well enforced.  Yes X  No    
 
e.  What levels of government or governmental 
agencies, if any, are responsible for dealing with the 
problem?  What are they doing about the problem?  I 
believe that there is not any government or 
governmental agencies that are responsible for dealing 
with this problem. 
 
f.  What disagreements, if any, exist in our community 
about this problem?  I believe that there is no 
disagreement in our community about this problem.  Our 
community knows that there is not many people voting 
but the people who are responsible. 
 
g.  Who are the major individuals, groups, or 
organizations taking sides on the problem? 



 
Why are they interested in the problem?  They are 
interested in teh problem to a certain point but this 
problem has not gotten many people interested in this 
problem. 
 
What positions are they taking?  The positions that 
they are taking is in a neutral position that are not 
against or in favor. 
 
What are the advantages and disadvantages of their 
positions?  We cannot say that there are advantages or 
disadvantages in this position because they are in a 
neutral position. 
 
How can we get information on their positions?  We can 
get information on their positions by visiting the 
Municipal building in Nogales Sonora Mexico. 
 
How are they trying to influence government to adopt 
their solutions to the problem?  They are not trying 
to influence the government to adopt a solution it is 
as if they don't care of this problem. 
 
h.  If our class develops a policy to deal with this 
problem, how might we influence our government to 
adopt our policy?  You may influence the government to 
adopt your policy by getting many people in favor of 
our policy because as many are in favor the government 
are going to take action. 
 


